
From: Lawrence, Simonne [Simonne.Lawrence@eog.myflorida.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 11:01 AM 
To: Volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com 
Subject:RE: Volusia County Jail Deaths 
 
VolusiaExposed: 
 
The Governor’s Office is aware of your concerns and continues to review all your emails upon  
receipt.  Please note I will communicate with you when I need additional information.   Thank you  
for contacting the Governor’s Office.  
 
Simonne 


